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PG&E provides the following comments on the Stakeholder Call held on August 10, 2017, on the 
Transmission Economic Assessment Methodology (TEAM). 
 
PG&E appreciates the CAISO’s efforts to inform the stakeholders on the documentation update 
of TEAM and share the updated document with the stakeholders. The updated document 
provides a good overview of the existing process. However, as requested by PG&E in PG&E’s 
comments dated November 30, 20161, there is a need for the CAISO to revisit their Economic 
Assessment Process to make it more robust and to include alternatives assessments 
(transmission alternative or resource alternatives (demand and supply side)) in the economic 
assessment process.  
 
Please refer to PG&E’s comments dated November 30th, 2016 for more details.  
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